
 
 

 
Visit to the German partners of the Jean Monnet Erasmus+ project 

"EU Customs Law" (EUCUSTOMSSTU) 
December 13, 2023 

 
 On December 13, 2023, after completing the first year of the Erasmus+ Jean Monnet 

project "EU Customs Law" (EUCUSTOMSSTU), the project executors Iryna Petrova 
and Serhii Androsov, along with the 2023 course participant Kateryna Savchenko, 
personally thanked Dr. Annette Wöhner, Dean of the Financial (Customs) Faculty of 
BWZ Münster (Germany), Higher Federal School of Public Administration, for her 
support in developing the module.  
 
This visit was joined by DPU students Albina Basova, Yana Ananchenko, and 
Associate Professor Halyna Chygryna. As part of the visit, they were invited to attend 
lectures (on the second and fourth day of classes) on the topic: "Prohibitions and 
Restrictions on the Import/Export of Goods," a guided tour of the campus and 
administrative building in Münster, and to discuss further cooperation between DPU 
and the Higher Federal School of Public Administration, including the Erasmus+ 
program project. 
*This project has been funded with support from the European Commission under the Erasmus+ 
Programme. This publication [communication] reflects the views only of the authors, and the 
Commission cannot be held responsible for any use which may be made of the information contained 
therein. 
 
 

 


